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October 12, 1972

Patricia Charache, M.D.
The Johns Hopkins Hospltal
601 lorth Broadway
Baltimore, Maryland 21205

Dear Dr. Chareche:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of Octcber 9, 1972,
requesting postponement of the Final Regulations on Antibiotie
Susceptibility Discs as published in the Federal Register of
September 30, 1972.

I should like to point out to you that the documeni directs that
objections and requests for hearings should be Piled (rreferebly
in quintuplicate) with the Hearing Clerk, Department of HENW, Room
6-88, 5600 Fishers Lane, Rockville, Mi. 20852. I have made the.
necessary coples and sent them to the Hearing Clerk for formml
evaluation.

Sincerely yours,

William W. ¥right, Ph.D.
Acting Director .
Office of Pharmaceutical
Research and Testing FBD-hOOQ
Burean of Drugs

WWlWright: jk

————=>> cc: Hearing Clerk Ge-1 4
Room 6~88 PKIN

W B s s, V757

J4n- 0058 k,./‘g‘/

I



